
Dear Gaurav, 

 

                        I have been writing this mail to show you my appreciation towards your hard 

work and dedication showed towards my Project. Gaurav Shandil have taken an extra mile to 

make sure I get expected result from my project .  

 

For a long time I was looking for a good SEO company to work with. Previously I had work with 

2 companies but they couldnt fulfil their commitments neither care to attend to my queries 

.Hence disappointed I had almost loose my hope on getting to work with Good SEO Company. 

But after few days one of my friend recommened me Ranking by Seo .I studies it review on net 

and found that almost on many seo related keywrds they are in top position. 

So I decided to opt in for Ranking by SEO and thankfully I Feel I am in the right hand and most 

importantly assigned the Right project Manager Gaurav Shandil,whom i can easily and 

comfortably share the Problems and queries. 

 

In between due to his some problems ,some keywords rank dropped but now they all are back in 

track rather better than before. So I hope to continue getting these sort of commitment towards 

my project from your company so I can be associated with your company for a longer period of 

time. 

 
 

 

Thanks & Regards 

 

Garima Bajoria 

SMSMYNTRA 

 


